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Olivia Glantz

From: GLEN HAYDEN <hayden365@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 2:59 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Salem Heights subdivision

In regards to case number:  SUB-ADJ19-02 

 

Dear Ms. Glantz, 

 

We weren't going to comment again on this proposed subdivision on Salem Heights Ave S, since the 
last time, after all our neighborhood efforts were turned down but we decided that being silent does 
no good.   

We've lived on Salem Heights 32 years.  It's a nice neighborhood.  Good schools around. Friendly 
people. Not much crime.   

The street itself has some serious problems ... limited sight distance over hills; no sidewalks.   

We've seen animals hit and killed every year from speeders racing up or down the hill.  God forbid it 
be a person next. 

We know that you don't have any control over this and are just doing your duties as the case 
manager. 

What we would really like is for you to relay to the OWNER of this property that he/she consider a 
couple of things .... 

  1.  Would they develop this property into little lots IF THEY WERE GOING TO LIVE HERE? 

  2.  Would they like to have 300 + more cars driving up and down their street EVERY DAY? 

  3.  Why not consider bigger lots; a small neighborhood park and try to keep a lot of the trees. 

  Now that would be much more appealing to this neighborhood! 

  Please consider modifying your plans. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Haydens 



2

365 Salem Heights Ave S 


